
People will forget 

what you said, 

people will forget 

what you did, but 

people will never 

forget how you made 

them feel 

         ~Maya Angelou 

 

Educating the mind 

without educating 

the heart is no 

education at all. 

         ~Aristotle 

My name if Rachel Thexton and I am so excited 

to be the new School Counselor for La Crosse 

Middle/High School.  This is my first counseling 

position after spending the last 7 years as a 

middle school math teacher.  I have a degree in 

Business Management from KSU, and received 

my teaching licensure from FHSU.  I am 

currently completing my internship and 

practicum in the school counseling program at 

FHSU and hope to graduate in the spring.  My 

family lives in Great Bend where my husband 

Khris is an administrator with the school 

district.  We have two children, Paige is eight 

and is a 3rd grader, Kade is three and goes to 

BCCC’s daycare program.  We are expecting a 

new daughter in late October.   

Before entering the teaching profession I spent    

 three and a half years at Seward County   

 Community College first as an admissions rep 

then as the director of Financial Aid.  I feel the time spent in these positions as well as my time 

teaching has given me valuable insight into the transition from high school to college and I hope to be 

a resource for students and parents.   

In addition to career counseling I will be available to visit with individual students about any issues 

they need to discuss.  I would also welcome input from parents if they have concerns regarding their 

children.   

In addition to the newsletters, information regarding Scholarships, Financial Aid, ACT and other 

topics can be found by visiting my counselor page at  www.usd395.org. 

ACT TEST DATES 2014 -2015 

Rachel & Paige Thexton 

 

 Rache l  Thexton,  School  Counselor  

Test Date  Registration Deadline (Late Fee Required) 

September 13, 2014 August 8, 2014  August 9–22, 2014 

October 25, 2014  September 19, 2014 September 20–October 3, 2014 

December 13, 2014 November 7, 2014  November 8–21, 2014 

February 7, 2015*  January 9, 2015  January 10–16, 2015 

April 18, 2015  March 13, 2015  March 14–27, 2015 

June 13, 2015  May 8, 2015  May 9–22, 2015 

La Crosse Middle/High School    www.usd395.org  Counselor’s Corner 
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Who Should take  

the ACT?? 

 

 Juniors, all juniors 

interested in at-

tending any kind of 

post secondary 

schooling. 

 Seniors, should 

test early in the 

year, preferably 

before  scholar-

ship deadlines. 

 Any other student 

wanting to see 

what they need to 

work on. 


